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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents, 

It’s been a very Christmassy week in school! Class 2 enjoyed taking part in a 
virtual author visit with Suzy Senior who read her story Santarella for them. 
The children asked her lots of questions about the books she has written and 
about being an author.  

Yesterday, we all enjoyed Christmas dinner at school. Thank you so much to 
Mrs Taylor and her team in the kitchen who cooked over 200 delicious 
dinners for us! 

I have heard lots of rehearsing in preparation for our Christmas 
performances and we are looking forward to you seeing them next week. 
The dates and times are in the upcoming dates box on this letter. I know this 
is a busy time for us all but, if you are driving to the concerts, only park in the 
marked bays in the car park (it’s really important that emergency vehicles 
can get to us if they need to) and please be considerate of our neighbours in 
the local area.   

Next Thursday all classes will be having Christmas parties. The children can 
come to school wearing party clothes (or give their Christmas jumper 
another outing!) All party clothes should be suitable to wear all day in school 
including for outdoor play at playtimes. The children don’t need to bring 
anything else – everything will be provided by the school.  

Have a lovely weekend,   

Miss Stothard                                                                                 

 

   

UPCOMING DATES 

Christmas Performances… 

F1 Mon 18th 2.15pm and Tue 
19th 9.15am 

F2 Mon 18th 9.15am 

Class 1 and 2 Wed 20th 2.15pm 
and Thur 21st 9.30am 

Classes 3,4,5 and 6 Tues 19th 
1.30pm at St Thomas church  

Thur 21st Dec – Class 
Christmas parties 

Fri 22nd Dec – last day of term! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance champions 

this week are Class 2 with 

98% 

 

To report a child’s absence 

please contact the school 

office on 01709 740879 

It has been a real pleasure to see so many families in school this 

week taking part in our Christmas craft activities. Thank you to 

everyone who was able to come along -we hope you enjoyed it! 

      

    

Well done to our most 

regular home readers 

(again!) 

Class 6 


